
 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become necessary to change some 
scheduled work locations and operations. During non-construction hours emergency situations, please contact the New 
York City Government Services and Information Hotline at 311 or Universal Emergency Number 911.  
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Project # SANDRESPC      | Borough: Manhattan      | Issue Date: 3/09/2023 
 

The East Side Coastal Resiliency (ESCR) Project is an initiative to 
provide long-term flood protection on the east side of Manhattan. 
 

Subsurface investigation begins  
in the northern area of ESCR’s 
Parallel Conveyance Project  

 

Starting on or about March 20th, 2023 
Contractor will begin subsurface investigation to prepare for future 
construction activities in the northern portion of the project on E. 18th St. & 
Ave C, and Ave C between E 20th St. & E 23rd St. More details to follow. 
Temporary street and sidewalk closures may be necessary to accommodate 
construction equipment and crews.  
 

The Parallel Conveyance project will protect inland areas from flooding within the from 
Montgomery Street to E 25th Street.  Work includes installation of watermains, 
upgrades to existing sewer capacity and relocation of utilities. Advisories and Bulletins 
will be posted on-site and on the ESCR website: www.nyc.gov/escr  
 

 
 

Questions? ¿Preguntas?  问题? 
PC Community Construction Liaison (CCL) | Email: sandrespc.ccl@gmail.com  
Tannia Wokoun, 914-313-6863 
Inquiries | Consulta en Línea | 线上咨询: www.nyc.gov/escr/contact 


